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16th November 2020  

 

 
Dear Parent Carers, 
 
Food Parcels  
 
School have been approached to identify any families who may be in need of food parcels, especially families 
whose circumstances have changed in these current times.   If this applies to your family please email 
DWhittem@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk or contact Deb Whittem on the school number.   Please be assured that 
any contact will be treated confidentially.  
 
Kind regards.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Deb Rattley  
Headteacher  

 

http://www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk/
mailto:DWhittem@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk

